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SAUDI ARABIAN DELEGATION VISITS IMLI 

 
On the 19th of November 2007, a delegation of members of the Saudi Arabian Majlis-ash-
Shura headed by H.E. Dr. Sadakah Yahia Fadil paid a courtesy visit to the Institute. They 
were welcomed by the Director, Prof. David Attard who introduced students of IMLI 
class 2007 – 2008. 
 

 
Saudi Arabian delegation of members of Majlis-ash-Shura 

headed by H.E. Dr. Sadakah Yahia Fadil with the IMLI class of 2007-2008 
 
Prof. Attard recalled that 8 lawyers from Saudi Arabia were trained at IMLI and obtained 
IMLI’s LL.M. Degree in International Maritime Law. He explained to the delegation the 
role of IMLI in the training of international maritime law. He also spoke of the 
importance IMLI gives to legislation drafting, particularly with respect to the 
incorporation of International Treaties into domestic law. 
 
H.E. Dr. Sadakah Yahia Fadil thanked Professor Attard and the students for their 
welcome and undertook to examine the possibility of closer relations with IMLI.  
 



 
Prof. David Attard, Director, with H.E. Dr. Sadakah Yahia Fadil, Chairman and Head of 

Delegation and the other members of the Saudi Arabian delegation  
 

_________________________________ 

* For further information please contact Ms. Adriana Padovan (Editor, IMLI e-News) at 
publications@imli.org  


